2025-2029 CONSOLIDATED PLAN

RESIDENT NEEDS
SURVEY

County of Orange Housing & Community Development Seeks Input from Laguna Hills
Residents for 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan

The County of Orange receives approximately $4 million in federal funds from the U.S.
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) each year for housing and
community development projects in certain County jurisdictions, which includes the City of
Laguna Hills.

These annual grants can be used to provide decent housing, suitable living environments,
and expanded economic opportunities, for low- and moderate-income persons in our city.
In creating the 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan, the County needs your help to identify the
priorities for improvements and public services in our community.

To have a voice in how the County invests this money in Laguna Hills, please complete the
Resident Needs Survey by December 31, 2024.

Please select the survey link or QR code in your preferred language to complete the survey.

e English: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/K2MDFX5
e Spanish: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/K2HYSFY
e Chinese: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5LPQQY9
e Korean: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5V8HSKT

e Vietnamese: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5V7PWJK

KOREAN VIETNAMESE

FOR MORE INFORMATION
VISIT OCHCD.ORG/COMMUNITY-DEVELOPMENT
OR CALL 714-480-2996
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